On August 16th Board Member Monroe Benaim asked the following question regarding Board Item M1 - Jupiter Farms Elementary School - Proposed Department of Health Settlement:

Question:   Are we indemnified against further litigation as a result of this lapse?

Response: The District is indemnified pursuant to our contract, and there is no danger of future claims by third parties. This involved a warning letter from the Department of Health regarding the failure of the contractor to properly maintain membranes in the softening system which resulted in an elevated reading of THMs and HAA5. The lapse was identified and corrected before there was any endangerment to health.
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